
From: 	 Monaco, Lisa (ODAG) 
To: 	 Grindler, Gary (OAG) 
CC: 	 Wilkinson, Monty (OAG) 
Sent: 	 2/10/2011 12:38:39 PM 
Subject: 	 Re: Grassley Letter/ATF 

On #2, monty and I spoke to dennis this morning and asked him to reach out to alan bersin to address outreach (or lack 

thereof) from cbp that is being complained of.; 	 DP 	
i 
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. 	 i 
i  i 	 DP 	 i i 	 i 

From: Grindler, Gary (OAG) 
Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2011 12:32 PM 
To: Monaco, Lisa (ODAG) 
Cc: Wilkinson, Monty (OAG) 
Subject: Grassley Letter/ATF 

Two issues the AG is particularly concerned with are (1) the statement that at least one gun dealer wanted to stop 

participating in sales like those to :ATF :sometime around October 2009 with ATF allegedly encouraging the dealer 

to continue to sell to suspected traffickers; and (2) the assertion that there has been no contact with the victim's 

family. The AG agrees that the family deserves answers. 

Gary 
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